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Police Scotland - MAKI Area Community Planning Partnership Update for meeting on 28/04/21 
 

1. Brief introduction from Inspector Paul Collins who has been appointed (wef 26/04/21) to the role of Inspector for 
Lochgilphead and Campbeltown Police areas. 
 

2. Covid - As we move forward with the continuing easing of Lockdown restrictions, we have put a local policing plan 
in place to direct, guide and inform officers as the various different restrictions are relaxed. Officers are directed to 
monitor the main arterial routes, Ferry Ports, popular tourist areas and known wild camping areas. Officers will also 
be monitoring some retail premises and licenced 


